http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=19347

Two Hour Parking Proposal to be Presented to Falls City Council
(KLZA) Recently notice was sent out to news outlets from the Main Street
Committee and Chamber of Commerce in Falls City regarding two-hour parking restrictions being
enforced in downtown Falls City. The notice indicated that the Falls City Council has approved the
two-hour parking limit as part of the Main Street concept along with changing from one-way to
two-way traffic on Stone and Chase Streets.

Currently there is not a two-hour parking limit in place in the downtown area. However, the Main
Street group will bring a proposal to the City Council meeting on December 17th.

The downtown area is defined as Stone Street from 14th to 19th and a half-block east and west of
Stone Street. The notice sent out indicated the two-hour parking limit would be enforced from 8
a-m until 4 p-m.
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